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GOVERNOR'S BUDGET HEARING — IOWA PUBLIC INFORMATION BOARD 
 
On November 17, 2017, Governor Kim Reynolds held a budget hearing for the Iowa Public Information 
Board.  The Public Information Board requested a small increase of $16,145 for FY 2019 at a funding 
level of $339,343.  This amount is for salary and benefits for the Attorney 2 position that the Board is 
seeking to fill.  The individual in this position will provide in-house legal counsel to the Board. 
 
LSA Staff Contact: Angel A. Banks-Adams (515.281.6301) angel.banks-adams@legis.iowa.gov 
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